
 

 

 

 

TRiO Upward Bound 
“SMSU Upward Bound students will be WELL read, WELL spoken, WELL 

traveled, WELL dressed, and WELL balanced!” 

February 2022 

 

UB STUDENTS VOLUNTEER 
Worthington, Marshall, and YME 
Upward Bound students 
volunteered January 17, 2022 at 
PackFood4Kids. They set up, filled, 
tied, and packed over 800 bags of 
food for children in the Marshall 
community. It was amazing how 
much was accomplished when they 
all pulled together and worked 
hard to complete the task. 

 

It was a well thought out assembly 
line for filling bags. Many of the 
students helped with breaking 
down and disposing of cardboard 
boxes, as well as stacking and 
organizing totes to be delivered to 
the community schools. 

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO 
VOLUNTEERED! 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 
Saturday Session for 
Marshall/YME, & 
Worthington 

February 5, 2022 
Farm to Table Event 

 

 
  

 

Follow Us!!   

 

   

There is 
no 

elevator 
to 

success. 
You 

have to 
take the 
stairs. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
There are many scholarship opportunities to help pay for 
college. Here are a few you should check out! 

 

EOA Board of Directors 
Scholarship 

$1,000 (10 total are given) 

Eligibility – be a current pre-college 
TRiO student, graduating high 
school senior AND anticipate 

enrolling at least half time in a post-
secondary institution, have a 

minimum GPA of 2.5, and 
demonstrate involvement in co-

curricular activities. 

Bridges and Ladders LGBTQ+ 
Scholarship 

$1,000 (1 award within EOA region) 

 

Eligibility – Be a current TRiO 
student, enrolled at least half time, 
minimum GPA of 2.5, demonstrate 

leadership, involvement, experiences 
that intersect with lesbian, gay, 

bisexual, transgender, queer and ally 
community. 

Emerging Leadership Scholarship 

$1,000 (1 award within EOA region) 

Eligibility – Be a current TRiO/EOP 
student, be enrolled at least half 

time in a post-secondary institution, 
minimum cumulative GPA of 2.5, 

and demonstrate strong leadership 
skills. 

 

 

            

 

       

 

 

Julianne Pankow 
Psychology  

 

Jada Griffin 
Social Work 

 

 

 

College Visits 

Worthington Students attended 
a college visit to the University 
of Minnesota and Hamline 
University on January 19, 2022.  

  

 

 

 

Trio/Upward Bound Staff Members 
Amy Nemitz, Director 
507-537-7376 
amy.nemitz@smsu.edu 
 
Marly Wagner, Assistant to the Director 
507-537-7372 
marly.wagner@smsu.edu 
 
Paul Langseth, Assistant to the Director 
507-360-5844 
paul.langseth@smsu.edu 
 
Aubrey Anderson, Academic Coordinator 
507-537-6095 
aubrey.anderson@smsu.edu 
 
Jessica Kruk, Office and Administration Specialist 
507-537-7380 
jessica.kruk@smsu.edu 
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